Summary of Proposals

The next ten years...

The intention of this forest plan is to continue, and build on, the proposals of the previous
plan.

There are four small scale clearfells of mature (and over-mature) trees which will have a
minor restructuring and landscape impacts.

Thinning will begin in Glassie and Camserney of the 1980°‘s and 1990’s plantings.

Thinning will also commence in the 1990’s restocking on Dull where there is potential to
favour birch within the conifers.

Thinning will continue in the older sections of Dull, Weem and Killiechassie, converting
Long Term Retentions to Low Impact Silvicultural Systems.

Riparian zones in Camserney and Glassie will be enriched with protected groups of native
broadleaves.

Native broadleaves will also be planted in the recently felled area of Weem to supplement
natural regeneration.

The ongoing programme of rhododendron control will continue.

Small groups of conifers from the iCONic project will be planted.
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